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Dear Choral Campers,
I’m listening to you sing right 

now as I write this. You are 
singing with such great en-
thusiasm and your faces look 
like you are loving it all. I like 
the way you do just what our 
Psalm says to do—“sing for 
joy to the Lord.” I hope you 
continue to praise the great 
King above all gods.
Until next year!

Debbie Hochstedler

High–87°F
Low–63°F
40% chance of precipitation

Today ’s Forecast Mary says: “Good-
baaa-aaa, camp-
ers! Have a safe trip 
baaaa-aaack home!”

Debbie says goodbye to campers

Debbie smiles goodbye.

Did you know that you can go to 
college on the Choral Camp campus? 
You can even graduate, like Bethany 

did. If you’ve learned to sing really 
well, you can tour with the Rosedale 

Chorale. Ask Ken Miller—he’s the 
Chorale director.

Slan go foill—goodbye for now!' '
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Deep peace of the running waves to you.
Deep peace of the flowing air to you.
Deep peace of the smiling stars to you.
Deep peace of the quiet earth to you.
Deep peace of the watching shepherds to you.
Deep peace of the Son of Peace to you.

~ Gaelic Prayer

The many faces of Choral Camp

An outbreak of peek-a-boo-itis hit camp this week.

Conservative Mennonite 
Conference 

welcomes Choral Campers to
 Annual Conference 2012

Children’s Choir
Theme: People of Peace

in a Violent World
Fun Activities

August 2–5, 2012
Maple City Chapel
Goshen, Indiana

Register at:
www.cmcrosedale.org

Sing to God, campers!


